
 

 

THE KENT COUNTY COUNCIL (VARIOUS ROADS, BOROUGH OF SWALE) 
(WAITING RESTRICTIONS AND STREET PARKING PLACES) 

(AMENDMENT NO.34) ORDER 2022 
 

EDITH ROAD, FAVERSHAM 
 

Kent County Council propose to make the above Order, the effect of 
which will introduce a number of new or amend some existing parking or 
waiting restrictions. 
 
In Edith Road, Faversham, the effect of the Order will be as follows:-  
 

It is proposed to extend the existing area of the Faversham Residents' 
Parking Scheme to cover the full length of Edith Road, through the 
introduction of Residents' Parking Bays. 

 
Full details are contained in the draft Order which, together with a 
statement of the Council’s reasons for proposing to make the Order, a 
map and a copy of any Orders which will be amended by the proposed 
Order may be examined on our online consultation page at 
www.swale.gov.uk, or further information can be requested by e-mailing 
engineers@swale.gov.uk. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the proposed Order or require 
further information, please contact Swale Borough Council (01795 
417061) during normal office hours. 
 

If you wish to object to a proposed Order you should send 
the grounds for your objection in writing to Engineering Team, 
Leisure & Technical Services, Swale Borough Council, Swale 

House, East Street, Sittingbourne, Kent, ME10 3HT by noon on 
Friday 25th March 2022. Indications of support are welcome. 
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